
C O  &  O U T S I D E  P L A N T  P R O D U C T S

June, 2014

Bourns® Model F0010xx Series 300-Type Wide Range Protectors
 to be Discontinued

Bourns will be discontinuing the 300-Type Wide Range Protectors.  Th e changing market 
requirement for this protector type necessitates this action. Regrettably, no direct replacement 
part numbers are available at this time. 

Please plan for the following deadlines:
 
 Last time buy date:  December 1, 2014
 Last time ship date:  January 1, 2015

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact Customer
Service/Inside Sales.

OSP1409

Obsolete Part Numbers

F001086
F001088

F001088-ATT
F001088-QW
F001095
F001097

F001097-ATT

http://www.bourns.com/Contact.aspx



